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PALS Indoor Pools Closing for Staff Training and the Holidays 
 

The Beaufort County Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) Department will close all of its indoor pools at 5 p.m. on 
Friday, November 20 and at 12 noon on Saturday, December 12 to support in-service training for staff.  The 
Bluffton indoor pool will also be closed on Saturday, December 5 due to street closings associated with the 2015 
Town of Bluffton Christmas Parade. 
 
“These brief closures will allow us to better support our aquatics patrons by using this time for critical training and 
staff development,” said Scott Marshall, PALS Director.   
 
The pools will also be closed for the holidays, from Thursday, November 26 to Saturday, November 28, and from 
Thursday, December 24 to Saturday, December 26. 
 
To learn more about PALS programs and services, visit www.bcpals.com. 

http://www.bcpals.com/

